
Gabriele & Chloé's parents

Summer camp 2017

Our girls finished their summer camp at Töpffer School and they loved it! It was a magnificent experience.

They wanted to arrive earlier in the morning to play even more and they would have liked to stay to sleep.

Language learning also seems to have worked well. We would like to thank the whole team.
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